OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September '19, 1958

HKir, H. D. Bushnell
Amerada retroleum Corp.
P.0O. Box 2040

Tulsa 2, Oklahoma

Dear Mr., Bushmell:

We enclose two coples of “rder X-1245 issued September
17, 1958, by the Dil Conservation Comnmission in Case 1492, which
wae heard on August 13th at Santa Fe.

Very truly yours,

A, L. Porter, Jr,
Secretary - Director
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